
From: jaulam@sbcglobal.net
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter - 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Date: Friday, November 04, 2016 8:04:50 PM

I would like to urge the State Water Board not to send even more water from the San
Joaquin river out to the ocean on the pretense to save fish. It is clear that the agenda is
to decrease food and crop production in this area. These decisions is already
contributing to over pumping of ground water and will promote the increase import of
foreign food that is not under the same requirements for pesticide use and probably is
not as healthy. Please reconsider policy to allow more, not less water for irrigation in
the central valley.     Thank You for your consideration

                                                                                                        John Ulam
Sent from Windows Mail                                                            Clovis 559-903-6575
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